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%ÖÅÎÔ Χ 

FAMILY WEEK NEXT WEEKð           
NO HOMEWORK  

 

%ÖÅÎÔ Ψ 
PRAYER ASSEMBLY 3G  

MONDAY @ 9.15 IN THE CHURCH 
 

%ÖÅÎÔ Ω 
YEAR 4 EXCURSION TO LANYON 

29 Aug or 31 Aug 
YEAR 3 VISITING PERFORMER 

 

%ÖÅÎÔ Ϊ 
KINDER EXCURSION TO THE ZOO 

Wednesday 30 August 
 

P&F MEETING 
7.30pm 
%ÖÅÎÔ Ϋ 

YR 5 EXCURSION TO SPACE         
COMMUNICATION COMPLEX 

Thursday 31 August 

 
%ÖÅÎÔ ά 

KINDER W ASSEMBLY 
Friday 1 Sept  2.15PM 

 
FATHERõS DAY BBQ  

FRIDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 3.30PM  
 

Dear parents/carers, 

It was wonderful to receive the following 
email from Mark Partonï Member for 
Brindabella/ ACT Legislative Assembly. 
This is an extract from his speech in  the 
Assembly recently. 
 
άL ǿƻǳƭŘ ŀƭǎƻ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƳŜƴǝƻƴ ƻŦ ƻƴŜ 
ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ŜƭŜŎǘƻǊŀǘŜΦ 
¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΣ ōǳǘ L 
ǎǇŜŀƪ ƛƴ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊ ƻŦ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ ŀǘ 
DƻǿǊƛŜΦ L ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǎ ŀ ƎǳŜǎǘ ǾŜǊȅ 
ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅΣ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ {ŜƴŀǘƻǊ ½ŜŘ {ŜǎŜƭƧŀΣ 
Ƴȅ ŎƻƭƭŜŀƎǳŜ aǎ [ŀǿŘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 
!ǊŎƘōƛǎƘƻǇ ŦƻǊ /ŀƴōŜǊǊŀ-DƻǳƭōǳǊƴΣ 
/ƘǊƛǎǘƻǇƘŜǊ tǊƻǿǎŜΣ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŀ 
ƴŜǿ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳΦ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ Ǝƻǘ ŀ ōƻƻǎǘ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻƳŜ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŘǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
ǘƘŜȅ ǿŜǊŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ƎǊŀǘŜŦǳƭ ŦƻǊΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀƭǎƻ 
ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ŀ ƭŀǊƎŜ ǎǳƳ ƻũ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ōŀǘΣ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŜŘΣ aŀŘŀƳ 
!ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ {ǇŜŀƪŜǊΦ 

L ŘƛŘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŜǾŜǊȅ 
ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ L ƘŀǾŜ ŜǾŜǊ ƘŀŘ ǿƛǘƘ Iƻƭȅ 
CŀƳƛƭȅ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŜȄŎŜǇǝƻƴŀƭΦ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ 
ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΣ aǊǎ aŀǊŜƪΣ Řƻǿƴ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜ ǝƴƛŜǎǘ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ Ƙŀǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜŜƴ 
ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭΦ L ŀƳ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǘ 
Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŜǎǘ 
ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴƭȅ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ƎǊŜŀǘ 
ƭŜƴƎǘƘǎ ǘƻ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ Ǉǳǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŜǎǘ Ŧƻƻǘ 
ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǿƘŜƴ ǾƛǎƛǘƻǊǎ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 
!ƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƻŘ ƻƴ ƻũŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǘŜŀ 
ǿŀǎ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ L ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ 
ǿƘƻ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƘŜ ǎŀǳǎŀƎŜ ǊƻƭƭǎΦ L ƭƻƻƪ 
ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ ŦŜǘŜ ƻƴ 
bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нр ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ мл ŀƳ ŀƴŘ н ǇƳΦέ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ aǊ tŀǊǘƻƴΗ 

!bb¦![ {/Ihh[ {¦w±9¸ 
Satisfaction surveys of parents, 
students and staff will be conducted 
on behalf of all Catholic schools in 
the Diocese this term. The surveys 
are designed to gather feedback 

from parents, staff and students 
about their school and will be used to 
inform school improvement. 
Responses are confidential and 
individuals can not be identified.  
 
The surveys were launched via email 
on August 21 and close on 
September 1, 2017 using the email 
addresses supplied to the school. If 
you do not receive an email with a 
link to the survey on August 21, you 
can access and complete the survey 
at the following link. 
https://www.research.net/r/
holyfamilypsparent2017 
 

BOOK WEEK 
Welcome to Book Week 2017.  Louisa 
McIntosh and Lynne Hendry  are very 
excited about Book Week this week. The 
theme for this year is ñEscape to...ò and 
grade levels have been very busy reading 
the shortlisted books and have created 
artistic displays in the library. Feel free to 
pop in and check out the displays this week 
when you visit the Book Fair which is also 
operating within the Library.  
Please come along and purchase some 
books for friends and familyémaybe start 
your Christmas shopping early?  
 
Book Fair times: 
Thursday 24 August 8.30am ï 9.00am   
and 3.15pm ï 4.30pm, Friday 25 August  
8.30am ï 9.00am only.  
Book Week provides you with a good 
chance to focus on reading at home.  
One of the greatest gifts we can give our 
children is a love of reading and a love of 
the printed word. Here are some family 
activities you could do to promote a love of 
literature: 
¶ Read to your child 
¶ Share a favourite story with your child 
¶ Visit your local library 

¶ Borrow/buy a book and let your child see 
you reading 
¶ Hold a discussion about the newspaper 
article 
¶ Ask your child about the book they are 
reading at the moment. 

 
It was great to see so many children 
dressed as book characters this 
morning. Photos later in the newsletter. 

 
 
 
 

https://www.research.net/r/holyfamilypsparent2017
https://www.research.net/r/holyfamilypsparent2017
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BE YOUR BEST  AWARDS Emilin B, Mariska B, Clare K, 
Amelie H, Hannah F, Darcy OôR, Evie D, Erin L, Sam H, Holly               
T, Cameron McL, Gabriel A, Lucas R, Tharushika D, Ananya K, 
Ewan G, Luke T, Jannali T, Alera N, Matt S, Bo R, Ethan Bad-
ham, Alyssa C, Kaleb M, Damon S, Harriet McD-S, Jonah B, 

Matilda C, Emily D, Daniella McF 

 

LEXILE AWARDS  BLUE: Sebastien B, Xamae K, Thomas A 

RED: Thomas A, Louise J,  Kenneth G, Danya G 

 

FATHERSõ DAY AFTERNOON 2017 

Would you believe that it is time to celebrate another Fathersô 
Day?  So for all those fathers, grandfathers and all male role 
models out there, please come along with your family, picnic 
rugs to our Family Fathersô Day afternoon.                                                                                                    
It will be held on Friday 1st September (next week). There will 
also be the opportunity to have a look through your child/
childrenôs class rooms from 3.30pm-4pm. The BBQ will be fired 
up from 4pm-5pm, up on our schoolôs oval. 
We will have some fun games and competitions for Dads and 
the children.  
This yearôs charity is The Prostate Cancer support group - ACT 
region inc. So please bring a GOLD COIN as a donation to this 
wonderful, local support group.  
This is a P&F funded event, but we wonôt be able to put this 
event on unless we have lots of helpers. 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
Is your child missing a jumper, hat, containers? Over 30 jump-
ers are currently in our lost propertyéwe have tried to encour-
age students to have a good look, yet the pile of ólostô clothing 
remains. Parents are welcome to come and have a search with 
their child. 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER 
It has come to my attention this week that teachers have sent 
home a number of Uniform Notification notes for  students who 
are choosing to come to school wearing sneakers that contra-
vene our school uniform code (white sneakers for sport days). 
Both Athletes Foot and Rebel Sport at Tuggeranong Centre 
have assured me that they have, and continue to carry a stock 
of predominantly white sneakers. At Holy Family we pride our-
selves in wearing a uniform that stands out in the local commu-
nity and would very much like to continue this tradition. I rec-
ommend that if your child comes to school out of uniform for 
any reason, a note is addressed to the class teacher to inform 
them of the reason. For students continuing to be out of uni-
form without parent notice, a Uniform Notification note will be 
sent home. I urge families to continue supporting our Holy 
Family uniform dress code. This has always been exemplary 
and we would like to maintain this sense of pride in our school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

!²!w5{ Congratulations to the children who received White Awards at last Fridayôs Assembly 

KR Kynan D, Sienna M 3G Luke B, Cameron G 

KW Hadi J, Koby Y 4R Eden M, Gabriella H 

KB Meya S, Chloe O 4W Luke T, Hunter R 

1R Sophie G, Jacinta R 4B Meaghann S, Kate G 

1W April T, Lily S 4G Zoe H, Reece C 

1B Dexter Q, Connor C 5R Louise J, Cooper B 

1G Peyton D, Hunter C 5W Sophie W, Lachlan OôR 

2R Alyssa S, Atticus M-McH 5B Jasmine T, Madilyn C 

2W Riley S, Olivia H 6R Lachlan H, Jayden N, Juliette B, Riley                                

A, Merin B, Emily H 

2B Ryley T, Lacey D 6W Kate C, Imogen B, Shaun J, Stephanie C 

2G Saige F, Oliver B 6B Natasha C, Nikolas K 

3R Alexander Z, Paige N 6G Liam B, Halle L 

3W Brianna L, Jaxon T COOSH Alex Z, Freya D, Thomas A, Orlando B 

3B Zac O, Luke S   
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COOSH HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Final preparations have been made by the COOSH Coordinators for the next school holiday programme. This will be sent out via 
the Skoolbag App to parents and can be found on the website and in print form on the Front Office and COOSH windows from 
Friday. Itôs an 8 day programme and parents can book their child/ren in for one or all 8 days.  Places will be on a ófirst in, best 
dressedô basis. There are two public holidays during the 10 days and parents can select which days care is needed. Payment will 
need to be made prior to the holidays commencing . 
 

I ask Godôs blessing on you and your homes, 

Anne - Marie  Marek  

 

 
 

 
!ÓÓÉÓÔÁÎÔ 0ÒÉÎÃÉÐÁÌ .Å×Ó 
 
CƻǊ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΩǎ /ŀƴōŜǊǊŀ ¢ƛƳŜǎΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 

ŦǊƻƳ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ ǿŜǊŜ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜŘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ 5Ǌ /ƘǊƛǎ .ǊƻǿƴŜ ŦǊƻƳ 

!b¦ ǘŀƭƪƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ {¢9a ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ŀǊǝŎƭŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ 

ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ²ŜŜƪ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ  

 

 

 

 

Lǘ ƛǎ ŦǊƻƳ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ²ŜŜƪ ǘƻ .ƻƻƪ ²ŜŜƪ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŎƭŜŀǊ ŦǊƻƳ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ 

ƘŀŘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƭŀǘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘǎ ƎƭǳƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎ ŦƻǊ ōƻƻƪ ǿŜŜƪΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ 

ƻŦ ŘǊŜǎǎƛƴƎ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ŜǎŎŀǇƛƴƎ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘŀǊŀŎǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ 

 

¸ƻǳǊǎ ƛƴ CŀƛǘƘ 

Leah Taylor  

!ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 
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2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ %ÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ .Å×Ó 

hǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ру ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦǊƻƳ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ ŎŜƭŜπ

ōǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ CƛǊǎǘ 9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǘ ŀǘ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ /ƘǳǊŎƘΦ ²Ŝ ŎƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘŜ ǘƘŜƳ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻƴǝƴǳŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ƧƻǳǊƴŜȅ    

ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ƴƻǳǊƛǎƘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ 9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǘΦ  

wǳŜōŜƴ . 

WŀƳŜǎ . 

/ƘƭƻŜ / 

/ŀǎǎŀƴŘǊŀ / 

Iŀƴƴŀ 5 

bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 5 w 

IŀǊǊȅ 5 

9ȊŜƪƛŜƭ Y 

LǎŀōŜƭ b 

aŀǊŎŜƭƭƻ ! 

Iŀƴƴŀ / 

¸ŀǊŀ 5 

aŀŎƪŀƛ I 

{ǳȊŀƴƴŀ Y 

.ŜƴƧŀƳƛƴ ² 

YƛǊōȅ / 

IǳƴǘŜǊ D 

wǳǾŀǊŀǎƘŜ a 

!ƳŜƭƛŜ t 

aƛŀ { 

WƻǎƘǳŀ ½ 

/ŀƛǘƭƛƴ . 

.ƛƭƭȅ / 

¢ŀƘƭƛŀ D 

{ƻǇƘƛŜ I 

{ŜōŀǎǝŜƴ .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

aŀǊƛǎƪŀ . 

WƻƴŀƘ C 

LƴŘƛŀƴ C 

9ƭƭŀ I 

[ŀȅƭŀ I 

.ƛƭƭȅ a 

 

 

[ǳƪŜ ¢ 

5ŀƴƛŜƭ Y 

{ƻǇƘƛŀ a 

9ŘŜƴ a 

aŜŀƎƘŀƴƴ { 

.ƭŀƪŜ { 

9Ǌƛƴ { 

!ƛǎƭƛƴƴ ± 

tŀǘǊƛŎƪ . 

bŀǘŀƭƛŀ 5 

·ŀǾƛŜǊ 5 

/ŀƳŜǊƻƴ aŎ[ 

bŀǘŜ v 

hƭƛǾƛŀ { 

!ƴǘƻƴƛƻ ! 

¢ƘƻƳŀǎ / 

YŀǘŜ D 

!ƴƴŀ t 

IǳƴǘŜǊ w 

/ŀǎŜȅ . 

wŜŜŎŜ / 

aŀŘŘƛǎƻƴ 5 

[ŀŎƘƭŀƴ D 

aŀŘŘƛŜ I 

Iŀƴƴŀ ²ƛ 

[ǳƪŜ ! 
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BOOK WEEK 


